The Medical Center Hospital Authority

February 17, 2025

VIA: CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
7000 1530 0002 2275 4646

Ms. Lindsey McLemore

Deputy Clerk of Council

Columbus Consolidated Government
P. O. Box 1340

Columbus, Georgia 31902-1340

Dear Ms. McLemore:

We received an email from Sandra Davis on November 22, 2024 forwarding the names of the
nominees to fill the unexpired term previously held by Mr. Rick McKnight . Pursuant to the
Hospital Authorities Law, we are notifying you that at its quarterly meeting on Wednesday,
January 22, 2025, The Medical Center Hospital Authority Board of Trustees voted to elect James
Allen McMullen to fill Mr. McKnight's unexpired term ending December 31, 2029.

We will appreciate you notifying Council of the decision of the Board of Trustees of The Medical
Center Hospital Authority. Also, as per Georgia Code §31-7-74.2, | have attached the Oath that |
needs be administered to and signed by Mr. McMullen. We will appreciate it if you will ask Mayor
Henderson to administer this Oath and both sign the same and return the original to me in the
enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.

Also, please note that the Board voted to renew the terms of Mr. Max Brabson and Mr. Mike
Burns for another five years (ending December 31, 2030).

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to
reach out to me at 706-660-6102 or by email at tina.etheridge@piedmont.org. Please extend
our appreciation to the Council and Mayor for their cooperation and assistance.

Sincerely,

|Lno, Clhendge
Tina Etheridge
Assistant Secretary

Enclosure

P.O.Box 790 m Columbus, Georgia 31902-0790



